
 

 

July 27, 2023 

 
To Whom It May Concern 

  

  

This is to certify that Divija  Gupta has completed her internship 
at BNY Mellon Technology Private Limited, Chennai from January 
16, 2023 to June 27, 2023.  During the period of internship 
program, She completed 23 weeks of training on Software 
Engineering. She was found punctual, hardworking, and 
attentive during the internship program. 

Sincerely, 

For BNY Mellon Technology Private Limited 

 

 

(This is a computer-generated letter and does not require any further authentication, seal or attestation.) 

 


